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PALS Seeking Volunteers for  
Dixie Softball State Tournament 

 
The Dixie Softball State Tournament is coming to Oscar Frazier Park in Bluffton. The 
Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) Department is seeking volunteers to 
help make announcements during the tournament, which starts Saturday, July 7 and ends 
Wednesday, July 11.  Volunteer announcers are needed on the following days: 
 

 Sat., July 7:   Morning and Afternoon 

 Sun., July 8:   Morning and Afternoon 

 Mon., July 9:   Night 

 Tue., July 10:  Night 

 Wed., July 11: Morning and Afternoon 
 
For more information about the series, volunteering, or sponsorship opportunities, contact 
Matt Watts at 843-255-6686 or Shannon Loper at 843-255-6684.  For more information 
about PALS programs and activities, call 843-255-6680 or visit www.bcpals.com.   
 
Games will be covered by The County Channel and available to watch live at 
www.bcgov.net/tournament. 
 
Viewers can also watch programming live at Comcast channel 2, Hargray channels 
9 and 113, and Spectrum channel 1304.  
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